INTERSECTION UPGRADES

What is being done?

Stop signs are being installed at the
intersection of Antill Street and Collett Street.

Concrete islands will be removed and new
pedestrian refuge islands will be installed.
There will also be additional line marking,
signage and kerb ramps.

Impact on drivers and pedestrians

Drivers should adhere to traffic conditions
including temporary speed limits, follow traffic
control and be prepared for minor delays while
works occur.

At stages during the project, the footpath
will be closed and detours will be in place for
pedestrians.

Impact on residents

Residents should expect some minor changes to
traffic conditions.

No driveways will be fully blocked off during
construction, however Lawrence Court will be
limited to a left-turn only into the driveway.
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hy do e eed to cjo this wor?

This intersection has had a number of vehicle
crashes, including crashes involving pedestrians
and cyclists.

The work will reduce the risk of these crashes,
improving safety at the intersection by installing
stop-signs and line-marking and a new
pedestrian refuge island.
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When will the work begin?

Construction is expected to begin in late
January and be completed by early March.

For updates, see the project webpage at:
www.qprc.nsw.gov.au/Antill-Collett-Sts




For further information, view the project
webpage by scanning the QR code below:

Who is involved in this project?

Council is coordinating the works on this
project.

The project is fully funded under the Australian
Government Black Spot Program.

Contact information

If you have any questions about
the project contact QPRC on:

¢, 1300735025
@ council@gprc.nsw.gov.au

[x] www.gprc.nsw.gov.au

If you need help
understanding this
information, please contact
the Translating and
Interpreting Service on 131
450 and ask them to call us
on 1300 735 025



